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LAW OFFICES 

ROSE, SUNDSTROM & BENTLEY, LLP 

CHRJS H . B ENTLEY, PA . 


ROBERT C. BRANNAN 


F MARSHALL D ETERDING 


MARTIN S . FRJEDMAN, PA. 


JOHN R . JENKINS, PA . 

STEVEN T. MINDLIN , PA. 

DAREN L. S~IIPPY 
WILLIAM E. S UNDSTROM , PA. 

DIAN E D. TREM OR, PA. 

J OHN L. WHMTON 

Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: 	 Aloha Utilities, Inc.; PSC Docket No. 010156-WS 
Our File No. 26038.17 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Attached in accordance with the requirements of the Commission's Final Order in Docket 
No. 960545-WS is the most recent report on the status of the pilot project. Please see the attached 
letter for more detail concerning this status report. 

If any members of the staff have any questions or concerns with the direction of the pilot 
project or anything within Mr. Porter ' s letters, either this report or previous reports, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

FMD/tms 
Enclosure 
cc: 	 Tom Walden, PSC 

David W. Porter, P.E. 
Stephen G. Watford 

aloha\ 17\ 2bayopilor.lrr 

2548 BWRSTONE PINES DRIVE 

TALlAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301 

(850) 877-6555 

September 19, 2002 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 
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ROBERT M. C. ROS E 

WAYNE L. SCHIEFELBEIN 

OF COUNSEL 
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FROM : DRUID PORTER,P.E. PHONE NO. : 9042917769 

David W. Porter, P.,E., C . 0 .  
Water and Wastewater Engineering Consultants 

September i 7 ,  2002 

Mr. Stephen G. Watford, President 
A loha Utilities, Inc. 
691 5 Peirine Ranch Road 
New Port Richey, FL 34655 

Regulatory Assistaflce; 
Process Troubleshooting; 

System Design, Permitting, 
Construction Observation; 

Forensic Engineering, 
Expert Witness Testimony; 

Rate Case Support 

Re: PSC Docket NO, 0101 5 6 - W  
Project Number AUI-021-I-$ 
Seven Springs WS Pilot Plant 
Status Report for September 2002 

Dear Steve, 

I have prepared this project update letter so that you may use i t  in thc preparation of your 
iiianthly report to the FPSC concerning this project. 

Since my last report, my draft report titled “Inlerim Report - MIEX@ Pilot Testing” has been 
under peer review by Robert Canlaan, Ph.D., P,E., Orica Watercare, Tnc., WcsTec1-L 
Engineering, Inc., and Short Envirom~mial Laboratories, hc. 

Last month I rcportcd that I had already received peer review commcnis from Uiica 
Watercse. This month I xcccivcd review comments from all the remniniiig pcer reviewers. 
Their comments were very minor mid ’I am jn the process of updating thc report accordingly. 

X have spoken to Jeffiy Gx-eenwell, Program Manager - Potable Water Progt-am for the FDEP 
Southwest District. My purpose iu contachg Mr. Greemvell. was to mange fur his review of 
the MIEX repoi-t and to begin discussions with him related to what will need to be 
undertaken to permit a MIEX facility. I have a meeting scheduled with hh-, Greenwell lor 
September 25Ih. 

AS you are aware, T am in the process of preparing the Water System Upgrade Rcport 
mandated by the Public Service Coinmission in thcir Order related to PSC Doclcct No. 
01 0503-WU. X anticipate that this report will be completed in approximately five weeks and 
will include the MIEX infoimation. 

If you have any questions please call me. 

David W. Porter, P E ,  Cd. 
Engineering Consultatit 




